
 

 

 MEMORANDUM 
 

ROAD COMMISSION  DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 

 
TO:  Jennifer Nelson, Lisa Fiscelli, Tonia Crawford, Andrew McNiff 
  & Bill Hazelton 
 
FROM:  Mike Clark 
 
DATE:  September 22, 2025 
 
SUBJECT: BRIDGE POSTING CHANGE in Brockway Twp. 
 
Due to advancing steel/concrete deterioration the following structure’s 
maximum load rating has been decreased: 
 
Wilkes Road over Mill Creek (2-6L) in Brockway Twp. 
 
Previous Posting 
 
42 ton – Single 
62 ton – Double 
72 ton – Triple 
 
 
NEW Posting 
 
Current structure capacity is: 
 
35 ton – Single 
39 ton – Double 
47 ton – Triple 


